From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 9:27 AM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Christina

Last_Name :
Withers

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

As a lifelong North County resident, somebody who was born and raised in vista and now live in oceanside where i am
currently raising my own family,| urge you all to maintain a unified North County, represented by one County Supervisor.
North County has it's own culture and vibe and | would hate for that to change. It has a distinct and separate identity
that has developed over many decades.

North County is shares many common North County institutions such as government agencies, health care entities,
youth sports leagues and social & cultural institutions. They are distinct from the City of San Diego and other places in
the county. The coastal, urban and rural areas are interconnected by transportation (like North County Transit and
Highways 78 & 76), health care providers and employees The cities AND the unincorporated areas BOTH essential parts
of the North County identity. | hope you keep North County represented by one County Supervisor to preserve this gem
of San Diego for the future generations being raised here. Thank you.

Warm regards,

Christina Withers
Lifelong North County resident
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Submit





